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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk Pick-up
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 7:52:02 PM






From: Kellie Forbes <advisorkellie@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 7:03 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk Pick-up
 
This email is to let you know that I am VERY much against stopping the bulk pick-up
program in Sandy.  I have been a resident here for 27+ years and have seen the good this
program provides.  Please don't take it away from us.  I don't understand how there is any
question to the good of this program.


I am very much opposed to the new proposed program!


Kellie Forbes
8917 S Summer Crest Dr
Sandy, UT
84093


801-694-4580
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